

Newville First Church of God January 10, 2021, 8:30 & 10:30 am A Worship Celebration

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship

Worship in Giving Our Gifts to Jesus*

Children's Message (10:30 only) Pastor Heidi Message Series: "Answered Prayers" Pastor Wayne

Message: Reachable Goals, Part 2

Text: Genesis 24:1-67

Song of Assurance: "Blessed Assurance" Kathryn Griffith

Musical Postlude - A Time of Reflection

Reachable Goals, Part 1

Goal #1 - Define Your Position

Goal #2 - Define Your Purpose

Goal #3 - Discover A Promise

Goal #4 - Describe The Profit

Goal #5 - Demonstrate Desire in Prayer

Goal #6

Goal #7

Goal #8

Goal #9

Goal #10

Thank you for all the offerings contributed through our ON-LINE giving through our web page. During 2020, a total of \$40,201.80 was given to our General Fund, and \$10,705.00 was given towards the CCDR (debt reduction) fund. Thank you for your faithfulness.

Thank you to all who gave towards our Birthday Gift for Jesus offering. To date, a total of \$4,490.09 was received. Of that total, \$3,367.57 goes towards our CCDR fund and \$1,122.52 to the Helping Hand Fund. Thank you for your gifts!

If you would like to continue using the monthly CCDR envelopes to give towards our debt reduction, you can pick up a set in the mailroom or one of the entrance doors.

SANCTUARY WORSHIP ATTENDANCE FOR JANUARY 3, 2021

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund

Loose	\$1,125.25
Initial	55.00
Envelopes	\$900.00
Total General Fund	\$2,080.25

G.F. offering needed for budget & mortgage payment = \$7,685.16

Designated Giving

Total Offering:

Birthday Gift for Jesus \$300.00
Gathering \$25.00
CCDR \$760.00
Total Designated Giving \$1,085.00

Current Connection Center Debt = \$696,527.23

Upcoming Events and Reminders:

1/11: Elders meeting at 6:00 pm; Church Council at 7:00 pm

\$2,080.25 + \$1,085.00 = \$3,165.25

1/13: Promise Kids Zoom meeting at 6:30 pm

Congratulations! The white rosebud is in honor of Sarah Fogal born on January 4, 2021 to Mark and Chandra Fogal. Sarah was 6.5 lbs.; 19.3 inches long. Both mom and baby are doing well.

Our prayers and our sympathy go out to Gary Lay and family as Vonnie went home to be with the Lord on Monday, January 4th, 2021.

Please keep in prayer the families (and extended families) from our church and community who have lost loved ones recently to the Covid virus. This is a difficult time for many!

For the safety of yourself and others when coming and going, we encourage you to distance around others and to wear a mask while inside the church buildings. Thank you for your and cooperation!

For weather related cancellation of services, be sure to **check the Web Pages for TV Stations 21 & 27. Also check our Facebook page. If any doubt, contact** Pastor Wayne at 717-448-6994 or Buz Anderson at 717-776-4734. If services are canceled, you can view our live-stream message on our Facebook page, Sunday morning at 10:30 a.m.